From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Saturday, September 14, 2013 1:17 AM
To: Haltiwanger, Katherine

Subject: Re: Nicholas Clark Open Door Union, SC

That was the condition to getting him removed so that he could apply to another school. Please relay that to Jamal.
Nicholas did not want to go back to school there. He told us that in the meeting.

From: Haltiwanger, Katherine

Sent: Friday, September 13, 2013 03:53 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: FW: Nicholas Clark Open Door Union, SC

Here is the update about the student at USC-Beaufort.

From: Smith, Jamal

Sent: Friday, September 13, 2013 3:52 PM
To: Haltiwanger, Katherine

Subject: Nicholas Clark Open Door Union, SC

Katherine,

RE: Elaine Clark
Nicholas Clark
Open Door held on 8/10/13

Nicholas and his mother, Elaine Clark, followed up with our office after they received a decision from Gordon Haist,
Ph.D., Interim Executive Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs at USC, Beaufort. Nicholas requested to have the Spring
Semester of 2013 removed so that he could have a chance to go to nursing school at some point in his life. The school
withdrew Nicholas from all courses taken in the Spring Semester of 2013, as well as withdrew him from courses for
which he was currently registered at USCB. However, Nicholas is concerned that he was advised he would not be re-
admitted into USCB’s Nursing Program at any time in the future. Let me know if we need to take any further action on
this matter. Thank you for your help.



